
 

 

 

February 12, 2024 

Grade 5 & 8  

Subject: SAFAL Registration for Grades 5 & 8 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from JSS Private School! 

As you may be aware, the CBSE has introduced a new assessment pattern featuring an exit 

qualification exam at the culmination of primary and middle school. In line with this directive, we are 

required to register students in grades 5 and 8 for the upcoming SAFAL exam. 

Kindly take a moment to fill in the necessary details through the provided link by February 15, 2024. 

Please note that assessment dates will be communicated to you as soon as we receive information 

from CBSE (After April 2024). 

What is SAFAL? 

Structured Assessment for Analyzing Learning 

As outlined in the National Education Policy 2020, SAFAL aims to map progress throughout the 

school years by focusing on testing core concepts, application of knowledge, and higher-order 

thinking skills. For more detailed information about SAFAL, please refer to the provided link. 

 

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

 

Warm regards, 

Chitra Sharma  

Principal 

 

Registration Link: SAFAL Registration  About SAFAL: A brief about SAFAL 

https://forms.office.com/r/4EHWUuQz7U
https://jssdubai-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/cbse_jsspsdubai_com/ERJbhHjLl11AotsIdK-PmxcBPV97VYKsil0evXN4w9darQ?e=kaaYvR

